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TOWNLEY MEMORIAL HALL LTD 
 

RESPECT POLICY 
 

This document is the Respect Policy of the Fulbourn Centre, managed by Townley Memorial 
Hall Ltd. 

 
The Fulbourn Centre seeks to promote an environment where Trustees, employees, users 
and suppliers or contractors are valued for themselves and their contribution to the Fulbourn 
Centre. 

 
The Fulbourn Centre is committed to conducting business with integrity and to utilising the talents 
of everyone through providing a working environment free from any unfair discrimination, 
harassment, bullying or victimisation. 

 
This aim will be supported by developing inclusive teamwork in which everyone’s unique 
contribution is valued and recognised, where every individual is able to work effectively to 
realise their full potential with dignity and respect, thereby ensuring that they want to work to 
the best of their ability which in turn should build on the success of the Fulbourn Centre. 
 
 
 

Approved by the Management Committee on 19 April 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name: Richard Townley 
Position: Chair 

 

 

 


